
                                                                                                                                          

 

  

DUKE OF EDINBURGH’S  BRONZE AWARD SCHEME 
  
Dear Parent/Guardian,  
 
The Bronze final expedition has been scheduled to take place along Hadrian’s wall on 17th – 18th July.  
 
Participants will leave school at approximately 9.15am after morning registration, camping at 
Hadrian’s wall campsite and complete the final expedition, skills and camping over 2 days.  
 
The participants will arrive back at school on 18th July at approximately 3pm, in order to catch the 
school buses if they wish to.  
 
The cost of the final expedition is £80 per person. Please can you ensure this fee is paid by Friday 15th 
June ParentPay. If there are any issues with payment and your son/daughter would like to take part, 
please contact us to discuss this further.  
 
Regards, 
 
  

 
 
  
 
Miss R Morgan, Mr. P Williams 
 
D of E Co-ordinators 

St Robert of Newminster 
Catholic School and 

 Sixth Form College 

Biddick Lane, Washington, Tyne & Wear, NE38 8AF 
Tel:  (0191) 561 3810    Fax: (0191) 415 3801      Email: school@strobertofnewminster.co.uk 

Head Teacher:  Mr. D.  Juric  

Chair of Governors: Mr. G. Moorhouse 
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